Thank You

Becky Wall Dearing Compressor and Pump 3974 Simon Rd Youngstown, OH 44512

Dear Becky,

Every year we hope to top the previous year's Day of Caring, and this year you helped us do it once again! On Friday, September 7th, 1,000 generous individuals came together for our 21st Annual Day of Caring. You couldn't miss our volunteers working across the entire Valley! It was an amazing sight to see all the neon green spread out to give back to our community. Thank you for being a sponsor of this amazing event as well as sending a team of volunteers! We cannot do this without your support.

While working in the Taft Promise Neighborhood, we met neighbors who were thankful of the work we were doing.

- One father was excited to see there was actually a sidewalk in front of his house. Volunteers cleared the way so his young daughter can finally ride her bike.
- Another neighbor told us it was a "pleasant surprise" to see all the work being done, and he was very grateful for the Red Cross volunteers who installed a smoke detector in his home.
- Our partner agencies were thankful to get the extra help to landscape their offices, pack and deliver food to seniors in need, and paint their buildings.

Together we are the hand raisers, the game-changers. Together we surrounded our Valley's most critical problems and we fight!

Change doesn't happen alone. We have one life. To live better, we must LIVE UNITED.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Planer 72Anls FEKY, POKMM

Bob Hannon President Roxann Sebest

Director of Marketing and Communications